
	
	

	
	Working	on	the	Railway	
	
• We	carried	571	passengers	during	October.	
	
• Work	continues	on	the	warrant	of	fitness	for	train	vehicles.		
	
• Carriage	step	extensions	are	being	trialed	for	safety.	
	
• The	East	side	of	the	Humber	Street	crossing	has	been	tidied	up.	
	
• Alliance	Lorneville’s	DSC	continues	to	be	dismantled,	cleaned	and	painted.	
Current	focuses	are	the	bogies	and	the	north	end	engine	bay.			

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Steam	for	Oamaru’s	Victorian	Heritage	Celebrations		
	
We	plan	to	have	B10	in	steam	for	Heritage	Weekend:	Nov	19th	and	20th		
	
Coffee	and	a	Chat	–	Friday,	November	11th			
	
Our	Monthly	Coffee	Chats	are	held	from	10:30am	on	the	second	Friday	of	the	
month	at	The	Brydone.	All	are	welcome	to	come	along	for	a	cuppa	and	a	chat!		
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